
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ASX Release                                                                                                                   5 September 2023  

 
Appointment of Auditor Update  

 
Spenda Limited (ASX: SPX, “the Company”) refers to its announcement dated 4 September 2023 
“Appointment of Auditor” and confirms the Company will seek relevant court orders in relation to, 
among other things,  the appointment of its Auditor, HLB Mann Judd (WA Partnership), at a hearing 
currently scheduled to be heard in the Surpreme Court of Western Australia on Wednesday 6 
September 2023 at 10:00 am Perth time.  
 
The application to the court is not considered price sensitive. 
 
Any effected shareholders with queries can contact the Company at investors@spenda.co. 
 
This announcement has been authorised by the Board of Directors 

Investor Enquiries 

Please email: investors@spenda.co 
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